
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
You will need to be able to correctly name (from memory) 
the Works of Mercy for the test on Tuesday, December 17th.  
They do not have to be in a particular order.  Extra credit in 
spelling will be given if the spelling is accurate. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


